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During the 2020/2021 academic year, the Human Resources Committee has been focusing on 
the effects and potential effects of the coronavirus on employment at UGA.       During the 
September 15, 2020 on-line meeting, the committee discussed a proposal to encourage the 
retention of staff members during the pandemic.      The committee suggested several revisions 
to the proposal.   We anticipate discussing the revised proposal at the next meeting.    The 
September 15th meeting included 16 of the 27 members of the committee and lasted for 1 hour 
and 5 minutes. 
 


